Tuesday 19™ November 2019 - Year 3 have had a very busy day
today!
This morning, year 3 couldn’t believe by playing these maths games (that they

found extremely fun!) they would feel more confident in larger numbers, in
preparation of starting our new addition and subtraction unit next week.

It was great to see the whole class excited about maths!

This afternoon, we became Rock Detectives!

We were investigating what kind of natural rock we could find around our
school. We went on a rock hunt around the playground, and then we
experimented each rock to see if we could figure out which natural rock they
were.

Amazing work year 3!




